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POLICE WORKING SEVERAL ACCIDENTS CAROLINA ROAD 
 

SUFFOLK, Virginia (February 16, 2015) Suffolk Police are currently working 

several accidents on Carolina Road/Route 13.   

 

Emergency Communications was made aware of an accident involving two 

passenger vehicles at 3:05 p.m. in the 1400 block of Carolina Road, a head-on 

collision involving two passenger vehicles in the 2400 block at 3:09 p.m., and a 

work van leaving the roadway and striking a tree in the 2000 block at 3:18 p.m. 

 

Emergency medical treatment and assessment was provided to persons involved 

in the accidents by Suffolk Fire & Rescue personnel.  Injuries are reported as 

minor and non-life threatening and all of the accidents remain under 

investigation.   It is not known if weather was a contributing factor in these 

incidents.  No further details are available at this time.   
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